March 27, 2023

Dear WPS Families,

The School Committee continues to offer opportunities for residents to share their input on the
Westwood Public Schools with members of the School Committee and the District
Administration in a roundtable forum. There will be two opportunities in April.

The April sessions are an opportunity to talk with School Committee members and District
leaders about the results of the equity audit that the District recently completed. We will start
with that topic and then open the conversation up to other topics as time allows.

The sessions will be held on Tuesday, April 11th from 9:00-10:30 am and Thursday, April
27th from 6:30-8:00 pm. Both meetings will take place in the Professional Development Room
in the District Administration Office, located on the campus of Westwood High School. You may
stop in at any time during the session and join the discussion with other members of the
community. School Committee members Amanda Phillips and will be joined by several district
leaders, including Superintendent Emily Parks and Director of Equity, Integration and
Community Partnerships, Lateefah Franck.

If you would like to participate in either forum, please register using this google form.
Sincerely,

Amanda Phillips

Dori Parmelee

Westwood School Committee


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeA9Lxv8zTO92Fh9XTjr73lx936yUNOx44j6gf5515HxtvzDA/viewform?usp=sf_link

